THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC


DATE:
July 7, 2006

SUBJECT:
Upcoming Announcement of PAC 2006-07 Season of Events

July is a very busy month at the PAC.  Much time has been spent preparing for the announcement of the PAC’s new season of events. The 2006-07 season will be the PAC’s fifth season. Yes, the PAC is 5 years old!  Let’s Celebrate!

10,000 copies of the new season brochure have been printed and will be distributed to all HCS employees and to a mailing list of over 1,100 PAC supporters living in seven states. A copy of the brochure proof has been included in the board packet.

The official season announcement will include a media blitz the last week of July and ticket sales will begin the first week of August.

The PAC is also pleased to announce that its monthly live interview spot on local radio stations, highlighting upcoming arts events and the PAC Kid Spotlight, will now air on Star 103.7 along with Quicksie, the Wolf. 

